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ADVISORY BoARD ON RADIAllON AND WORKER HEALm
4l>76 Columbia Parkway, MS: C-4l>

Cincinnati, ohio 45226
(513) 533-6825

January 20, 2007

The Honorable Ken Salazar, U.S. Senator
702 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20510

CHAIRMAN:

Paul L. Ziemer, Ph.D.
laf8yett8, Indiana

The Honorable Mark Udall, U.S. Congressman
100 Cannon House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Bradley P. Clawson
Rexburg, Idaho The Honorable Ed Perlmutter, U.S. Congressman

415 Cannon House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Michael H. Gibson
Franklin, Ohio

Ma~A.Grtffon
Salem, New Hampshire

James E. Lockey, M.D.
Cincinnati, Ohio

Dear Mr. Salazar, Mr. Udall and Mr. Perlmutter:

The Advisory Board on Radiation and Worker Health would like to acknowledge
your letter of January 9, 2007. We appreciate your ongoing interest in the
Energy Employees Occupational Illness Compensation Program Act as it relates
to claimants from the Rocky Flats Plant.

James M. Melius, M.D., Ph.D
Albany, New York

Wanda I. Munn
Richland. Washington

John W. Poston. Sr., Ph.D.
College Station, Texas

Robert W. Presley
Clinton, Tennessee

Genevieve S. Roessler, Ph.D.
Elysian, Minnesota

STAFF:

We are writing to infonn you of the status of the deliberations of our Rocky Flats
Work Group and of action taken during the January II conference call of the
Board. The Rocky Flats Work Group has been working diligently with the
Board's contractor, SC&A, with NIOSH, and with the Rocky Flats SEC
petitioners to address and resolve issues concerning the Rocky Flats Site Profile
and related issues. As you know, we had hoped to complete this effort in time
for our February meeting (scheduled for Denver) so as to take formal action on
the petition for SEC status. Work Group Chairman Mark Griffon infonned the
Board during the January II conference call that in order to give all parties
sufficient time to review and evaluate the most recent documents, some of which
are not yet completed, it would be prudent to reschedule action on the Rocky
Flats petition until our May meeting. In addition, the Board is aware from your
letter that you are also recommending that action not be taken until the two
recently announced new members of the Board are officially seated. After taking
all these factors into consideration, the Board fonnally voted to reschedule action
on the Rocky Flats petition to the May 2007, meeting, and to hold that May
meeting in Denver. Representatives of the Rocky Flats SEC petition who were
present on the conference call indicated that they also concurred with this action.

EXECUTlVE SECRETARY:

lewis V. Wade, Ph.D
Washington, DC

COMMITTEE MANAGEMENT:

LaShawn D. Shields
Atlanta, Georgia .

Sincerely,
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Paul L. Ziemer, Chainnan


